
	

	

No: 374/24 
 
 
27th November 2024 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
CWU RESTRUCTURING - NATIONAL BRIEFING – THURSDAY 12th DECEMBER 2024 
 
We are writing to confirm that a National Briefing on CWU Restructuring will take place on 
Thursday 12th December at Congress House, Great Russell Street London WC1B 3LS. 
 
The briefing will commence at 10:00 and close no later than 13:00. 
 
We will give a comprehensive update on the CWU restructuring programme and set out how we 
will be engaging the whole union throughout the coming weeks. It is crucial we commence this 
process with a face-to-face briefing.   
 
It is vital that all Branches are represented with a full Senior Reps delegation.  
 
We ask all Branches to make this a priority commitment.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

      
 
Dave Ward      Tony Kearns      
General Secretary     Senior Deputy General Secretary 
 
 
 
 

     
Martin Walsh      Karen Rose 
Deputy General Secretary (Postal)   Deputy General Secretary (Telecoms)  
 


